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Happy Friday! 
During this month of 
Thanksgiving, we have so 
much to be thankful for at 
District OR 1.  I appreciate the 

support that each and every parent, 
grandparent, volunteer, and staff member 
show to our amazing students in order to help 
them reach their full potential. 

 

Today is World Kindness Day!! Bennet 

Elementary students participated in a kindness 
activity with their class and Mrs. Hanger.   

 
Reminder that we will have no school 
on November 25th-27th for 
Thanksgiving Break. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. As always, please 
contact me if you have any questions, 
comments or concerns  
at walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
 
 

 

Elementary Winter Concert 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions and 
changes in school schedules, the 
Elementary Winter Concert will not 
occur this school year. Thank you for 
your understanding and support of our 
students to ensure all health measures 
are being met.  
 

 

 

School Closing Due to  

Inclement Weather 

Each winter we have school days when we are 
faced with the dilemma as to whether school 
will start on time, start late, or should be 
canceled altogether. This decision is never easy 
to make, but we want you to know that we 
have our students’ safety foremost in mind. 
With that said, be aware that we will monitor 
road conditions closely and will use that 
information to make the determination about a 
school closing or late start. We will check roads 
beginning at 4:30 AM so that we can arrive at a 
decision by 6:15 AM. If a decision is made to 
close school or to have a late start, we will 
notify families via the District School 
notification system and KFOR radio 1240 AM. 
These are the primary contacts with late start 
or closing information. In addition, we will 
notify channel 10-11 television for the Lincoln 
market and Channel 6 television in the Omaha 
market. Our website and Twitter feed will be 
updated as quickly as we can in order to get 
information out in a timely fashion.  

I would remind you to update your contact 
information with the school. This includes your 
email, home phone and mobile phone 
information. If our information is incorrect or 
missing, we will be unable to contact you via 
the District Notification System in case of a 
weather closure.  
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Cool weather is Here! 
Coats, hats, and mittens will be needed most 

days for recess. It is helpful if you can 
put your child’s name in coats. We 
can easily return items to your 

child if there is a name on the tag. 
Please have your child visit our Lost 

and Found for items that are missing.  

 
 

 
 

 
National Honor Society 

Tutoring 
 
Tutoring will be offered at the Palmyra 
High School Library on Tuesday and 
Thursday from 3:45 to 4:30 pm.  If 

students choose to use this service they 
can ride the bus to PHS after school. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact 

Mr. Chaffee at 402-782-3535. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
November 

-17 No School One Act @ PHS 

-25, 26, 27 No School Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

 

The Bennet Singers sounded amazing on 

Wednesday for the Veteran’s Program. If 

you missed their performance you can still 

view it by viewing the link on the district web 

page.  

 

 
 

6th Grade Student Council 

Spreading Kindness with 

inspirational notes as you enter the 

building. 
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